
 

NOTICE 

IINNQQUUIIRRYY  OONN  CCOOUUNNTTRRYY  WWAATTEERR  AANNDD  WWAASSTTEEWWAATTEERR  PPRRIICCIINNGG  

EEXXTTEENNSSIIOONN  OONN  SSUUBBMMIISSSSIIOONNSS  OONN  DDRRAAFFTT  RREEPPOORRTT  

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the date for submissions on its draft report 
for the Inquiry on Country Water and Wastewater Pricing from Friday 10 March 2006 to 
Friday 17 March 2006.  This is to allow adequate time in the public consultation process 
between the public forums being held by the Authority and the final date for submissions.   

Submissions can be emailed to watersubmissions@era.wa.gov.au or sent to: 

Inquiry on Country Water and Wastewater Pricing 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
PERTH  WA  6849 

Details on the public forums and copies of the draft report are available on the Authority’s 
website (www.era.wa.gov.au) or by calling 9213 1900. 

 

LYNDON ROWE 

CHAIRMAN 
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